COLÁISTE ABBÁIN Adamstown Co. Wexford



Tel 053-9240564

7th January 2019

E-mail info@colaisteabbain.ie

CAO Information Evening

Dear Parent / Guardian,

As you were informed in a letter last December, Coláiste Abbáin is providing an INFORMATION EVENING to help parents understand the CAO application process. This information evening will take place on Wednesday 9th January at 3:30pm in the school. **All parents and 6th year students are asked to attend**. The following information will be provided on the evening

- Applying to the CAO and how courses are offered
- How to apply for the SUSI grant
- How to apply for HEAR and/or DARE

Please **sign** and **indicate on the form below if you will attend** this information evening so that we can make it a successful evening for everyone and help prepare your son/daughter for their future career

Yours sincerely	
Tom Tynan (Guidance Counsellor)	
Will you attend the information	ation evening in Coláiste Abbáin at 3:30pm on Wednesday 9 th
January 2019	
Yes I will attend	
No I am unable to attend	
Parent Signature	